
UPDATE:  
Since this just-published article was researched by editorial staff at University of the Pacific’s Thomas J. Long School of Pharmacy and Health for INTERACTIONS 
magazine, the California Health Care Foundation has awarded a second opioid grant to Health Plan of San Joaquin  (HPSJ) and local partners San Joaquin General 
Hospital and Community Medical Centers, this time for implementation.  

Please see below, “From the Perspective of a Health Care Provider,” for comments by HPSJ Clinical Pharmacist Kristen Tokunaga, UOP 2015, PharmD. 

  

“Responding to the Opioid Epidemic” (University of the Pacific - INTERACTIONS Magazine, Feb. 2017):  https://issuu.com/pacific_pahs/docs/interactions_2016  pages 10-11

https://issuu.com/pacific_pahs/docs/interactions_2016

